
The School and the Heritage Centre held a joint 
exhibition to celebrate part of the school building 

having its one hundredth birthday. 

 

All the classes went for a visit and listened to a talk 
about the heritage centre and the history of the 

school and village. 

 

The children enjoyed looking at the log books. 



They found the 
‘punishment’ book very 

interesting! 

 

The children enjoyed 
seeing some of their 

work in the exhibition. 
The Heritage centre 
have now asked the 
children to design a 
membership card. 


